
Announcement to stop the ATM service  
 

Dear  Valued customer,  

We, Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited (“the Bank”) would like to inform you that the 

Bank will stop the 2 ATM service located at 7/473 Moo 6 Mabyangporn, Pluakdaeng District, Rayong 

Province from 12th November 2019 onwards.  

 Alternatively, you can use ATM service at the BOC’s Rayong Branch located at  Amata City 

Industrial Estate, 9/21 Moo 4 Mabyangporn, Pluakdaeng District, Rayong Province  or use the service 

from other Commercial Bank’s ATM.  

 

BANK OF CHINA (Thai) Public Company Limited 

27th September 2019 

 


